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Sample email to Camp Families:

Dear Camp Family [Insert Names to Personalize, if possible],

Camps across the State of Oregon are working together to ensure our ability to open
overnight camps this summer. We need your help right now! We are reaching out to
campers and families to ask you to advocate for the safe and responsible opening of
overnight camps for the summer of 2021.

As you know, in 2020, Oregon camps, as in many other states, were unable to open.
The good news is that several states have reversed their position from 2020 and are
reopening in 2021. We want to encourage Oregon to do the same.

Governor Kate Brown needs to hear from parents and campers supporting the opening of
overnight camps. Thank you for your help in advocating for the safe opening of Oregon’s
overnight camps!

Signed, CAMP DIRECTOR



